
 
 

 79th Street Elementary School 
551-79thStreet, Niagara Falls, New York 14304 

Phone: (716) 278-7900             Fax:  (716) 278-7901 
Home   of   the   STARS!                Diane Coty, Principal 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year. In order for our day to run smoothly, the following supplies  
will be needed on the first day of school. 
 
Mr. Aulet, Mrs. Marazzo & Mrs. Yost 
- Art shirt (an old shirt will work fine) Please label.  
- 2 boxes of tissues  
- 5 boxes of 24-crayons (Crayola only) 
- 48 #2 Pencils  
- 2 pink pearl erasers 
- Backpack (please no wheels, but large enough to fit a folder)  
- 1 container disinfecting wipes  
- 2 containers baby wipes (for wiping faces after lunch) 
- Change of clothes (clearly labeled) 
- 6 glue sticks 
- 1 pair of headphones or earbuds 
- Girls – Ziploc gallon bags 
- Boys – Ziploc sandwich bags 
 
 
The following items are needed for 
Ms. Marazzo’s class only: 
- Pencil bag  
- 1 marble composition notebook  
- 1 one-subject spiral notebook  
 
79th Street school will supply your child with a “take home” folder. 
Thank you for your support! We look forward to a successful, fun-filled year with your child!  
 
 

Kindergarten Classroom Supply List 2018-19 

If any additional items are needed, teachers will send home the request on the first day of school. 
 


